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November
regional Meetings
Check the website for locations
http://www.gcsanc.com/events/

December 6
Holiday Party
Del Monte Golf Course & Monterey Hyatt 
Regency Hotel
http://www.gcsanc.com/events/

JaNuary 13, 2014
Annual Meeting and elections
Oakhurst Country Club

Feb 1-6
GCsAA Golf Industry show
http://www.golfindustryshow.com/

march 17
usGA, GCsANC Green section 
Conference

april 14
NCPGA, CMAA, GCsANC Invi-
tational
Blackhawk Country Club

JuNe 23
seventh Annual Clifford and 
Myrtle Wagoner scholarship 
research Tournament

More Details?
Visit www.gcsanc.com/events/

New Members

Charles almony
Nicklaus Club Monterey
Assistant Superintendent

Steven Hoying
Nicklaus Club Monterey
Assistant Superintendent
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Office Notes
By BarBara Mikel

It’s that time of year again. Membership renewal began November 1 
and will close December 31, 2013 for the 2014 year. The renewal process 
has been automated since 2009. Each year the software changes with 
demands of keeping it up-to-date with features and security. Directions 
for online membership updates and renewal were included with your 
invoice. 

A renewal invoice was emailed to you in November using your 
association email. Please check your membership profile to make sure 
we have current information. http://www.gcsanc.com/membership/
member-profile/. You may renew online and pay by credit card at any 
time. 

If you have multiple emails and didn’t receive your invoice, drop a 
note to the office email gcsanc@att.net using your correct email so we 
can update and resend your renewal information. 

Reminder emails will be sent approximately every two weeks until 
December 31, 2013. You need to make your payment by December 31 to 
avoid a late fee assessment. If you joined the association after Septem-
ber 2013, your renewal will be prorated for the 2014 year.

While you are on the website take the time to plan your association 
calendar for the upcoming meetings. The Calendar has information up 
to June 2014.

The upcoming Holiday Meeting promises to be another exciting net-
working event. Friday golf at Del Monte Golf Course, Monterey and 
night meeting with dinner at the Hyatt Monterey Regency Hotel & 
Spa. Great golf and dinner raffle prizes.

Naumann’s NorCal News
By don nauMann

John Jorgensen has left Lone Tree Golf Course in Antioch and is 
now the new Superintendent at Spanos Park GC in Stockton.....Kyle 
Marshall has left SummitPointe Golf Course in Milpitas as is the 
new Super at San Joaquin Golf Course in Irvine. Replacing him is 
Matt shaeffer who is coming to northern California from the Pacif-
ic Northwest....The new Superintendent at Santa Clara Golf and Ten-
nis Club is Denis smith. Denis had been the Super at Mount Shasta 
Resort Golf Course, located in the beautiful Siskiyou County...


